FMH Board Meeting 8:43 pm.

July 7,2015

Present: Shari Palmer, Kevin Marasco, Tracey Kelly, Arthur Sombrowski, Mark Palmer, Laurel

Doehle via conference call, Mike Demarchi via conference call

Midgets:

Bantam:

PeeWee:

Atom:

Approx.. 3-4 midget aged players only 1 pre-registered in Spring. Does not look
favorable to have a team in Fernie.

Arthur moves to release midgets

Mark seconds. Motion passed

Only 2 pre-registered Bantams in Spring. Projected number is 10 in Fernie

Tracey motions to release Bantams

Kevin seconds. Motion passed

Side note: if all falls thru with Midgets not being accepted in Elk Valley, we could
form a house team consisting of Midgets and Bantam combined just to get the kids
playing hockey. Last resort.

25 projected PeeWee aged players next season. 26 if Elk Valley Releases Ogden boy
again.

Conference call made to Mike and Laurel to make quorum.

Mark and Shari asked to leave the room

Laurel motions to create 2 PeeWee teams, 1 recreational and 1 carded Tier 4

Mike seconds. Motion passed. No releases granted. Tryouts will be in the fall

24 or more projected kids, not a great turnout for Spring Registration.
It is decided to create 1 recreational team and 1 development team
Tryouts will be in the fall.

Ghostriders have Monday morning ice slot- not willing to give it up. Perhaps we can work out

some kind of deal to use it for Atom Development team? More discussion is needed with

Coach Craig Mohr. Meeting Adjourned 9:56 pm.




